
Government of West Bengal 
Office of the Principal 

Government General Degree College, Mangalkote 
Purba Bardhaman – 713132 

 

Circular No. 66/25        Date:  23/09/2025 

NOTICE 

In terms of the notification by the Higher Education Department, Govt. of West 

Bengal (vide Memo No. 699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS-SEC dated 23/09/2025), the 

college will remain close on 24/09/2025 & 25/09/2025 considering the heavy rainfall 

last night and due to forecast of inclement weather for the next two days. 

However the faculties are requested to conduct the scheduled classes in the 

online mode.    

The internal assessment scheduled on 24/09/2025 is therefore postponed and the 

revised date will be notified shortly. The physical verification of the second phase of 

admission scheduled on 24/09/2025 & 25/09/2025 is also postponed and revised dates 

will be notified shortly by the competent authority.   

 

                                                                     

 

 

                                                                     (Dr. PRADIPTA KUMAR BASU)                                                            

                                                                 Officer-In-Charge 

                                                                         Government General Degree College, 

                                                                           Mangalkote  

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 


